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	Comments


Despite the original intent in the Protocols to treat LaaR Resources the same as Generation Resources for the purpose of OOME and OOMC instructions, San Antonio believes that the PRS should recommend that LaaRs NOT be subject to OOME or OOMC instructions, and that the Protocols should be changed accordingly.

The additional costs associated with a LaaR being subject to OOME or OOMC could easily be quite substantial.  It is not in the best interest of the ERCOT market to use these resources for these purposes and expose the ERCOT market to these  potentially huge costs.

If LaaRs are to remain eligible to be issued OOME or OOMC instructions, then San Antonio recommends that the payment be limited to the generic costs, with no opportunity for additional cost recovery.
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